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Subject: Recommendations from the BSRAC for salmon and sea trout 

^ Dear Sally Clink, 

With reference to your letter of 10/06/2011, I was informed about the comments that 
were made about the salmon stock. I am pleased to learn that the BSRAC working group 
took the initiative to organise a meeting with the ICES representatives to discuss the 
scientific advice for salmon and sea trout stocks. 

As you are well aware, the time available to prepare the fishing opportunities regulation 
is unfortunately very short. 

May I suggest therefore that you send us your reactions on all the other points as soon as 
possible and by middle of July at the latest. 

We understand the difficulties you may face to organise the meeting with the ICES 
representatives and therefore we would suggest dealing with your comments on salmon 
during the discussion in the Council. 

Yours sincerely, 

Carla MORTESI 
Director 

Ms Sally Clink 
BSRAC Secretariat 
Baltic Sea Regional Advisory Council 
H.C. Andersens Boulevard 37, 3rd floor 
DK 1553 Copenhagen V 
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